
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION 

February 9, 2022 

TOPIC:  Board Policy 16-40, Architectural Design 

PRESENTED BY: Mark Superka, VC Finance and Administration 

RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN: Redefine our value proposition through 
accessibility, affordability, quality, accountability, resource development, and operational 
excellence. 

EXPLANATION:  

As part of the effort by Legal Affairs to review and update all policies and procedures 
over a five year period of time, BP 16-40 was reviewed. BP 16-40 outlines a review 
process for capital projects that will have a visual impact or will affect the nature of 
campus design. The current policy specifies that the System President/Chancellor shall 
determine when a project falls within the scope of this BP and describes potential 
review processes/committees appointed by the Board Chair to review architectural 
plans and approve renderings. 

In the last 15 years, the System President/Chancellor has never determined a project 
fell under the scope of the policy and put the review process described in BP 16-40 in 
place. Moreover, since the time of the last adoption of this BP in 2001, the Office of the 
State Architect has promulgated standardized and rigorous processes and procedures 
to assure highly qualified architects are designing capital construction projects on behalf 
of our colleges. All of our colleges are required to follow these processes. As a result, 
the language in BP 16-40 is no longer necessary and staff is recommending the Board 
repeal BP 16-40 in its entirety. 

RECOMMENDATION: CCCS Staff recommends the Board repeal BP 16-40. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
BP 16-40, Architectural Design (Repealed) 
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